

Leading and Learning...Our Mission

Montgomery County Association of Administrators and Principals

30 West Gude Drive, Suite 100, Rockville, Maryland 20850 ❖ Tel: 301-762-8174 ■ Fax: 301-762-8179

Office of the President

Email: dmugge@mcaapmd.org

September 26, 2011

TO: Members, Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Debra Mugge, President

SUBJECT: Suggested Discussion Items

The MCAAP Board of Directors and Chapter Cabinets are looking forward to the annual meeting with you on Tuesday, September 27, 2011 starting at 7:00 pm. We appreciate the opportunity to host this meeting this year at MCAAP. Light refreshments and dessert will be available starting at 6:30 pm. We have listed below suggested items for discussion and would welcome the opportunity to discuss other items of interest to you.

- ❖ Mutual interests in relationship to the FY2013 Operating Budget and improving morale.
- Reflections and supports during a time of significant transition and change related to a new superintendent, the focus on variability, transitioning, revisions to NCLB, etc.
- Re-examining our relationship with the county council and other elected leaders.
- Board of Education areas of interest